Bob Koehler - DNR

From: Stuart Ellsworth - DNR

Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 9:03 AM

To: Neel Duncan; Doug White

Cc: Bob Koehler - DNR; Paul Gottlob

Subject: RE: NGL Water Solutions / C3A / Injection Rate Increase Request
Attachments: 20141209 NGL C3A Injection Rate Increase Request.pdf

Date: December 29, 2014
Mr. White,

Through review of the USGS and NGL’s monitoring data no seismicity has been detected near the C3A injection well at
the current injection rates. Therefore, COGCC approves the C3A injection well maximum daily injection rate of 15,000
bwpd and an injection pressure not to exceed 2,000 psi.

Thank You,
Stuart
303-894-2100 x5108

From: Neel Duncan [mailto:neel.duncan@iptenergyservices.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 10:05 AM

To: Stuart Ellsworth - DNR

Cc: Bob Koehler - DNR; Paul Gottlob

Subject: NGL Water Solutions / C3A / Injection Rate Increase Request

CONFIDENTIAL — Not to be disclosed to third parties — for commission review only — Under Deliberation
Hi Stuart,

Per our meeting last week please find the attached letter requesting a rate increase for C3A. The letter includes a report
by the seismologist in Los Alamos. Please note the confidentiality statement in the request.

| will follow up with a request for C4A shortly.

Neel

Neel L. Duncan, PE

VP Operations
neel.duncan@iptenergyservices.com
C: +1.303.947.9402

www.cred.org
www.studyfracking.com
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Integrated Petroleum Technologies, Inc.
1707 Cole Blvd, Suite 200

Golden, CO 80401
www.iptenergyservices.com

The information contained in this e-mail message (and its attachments) may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy, use, or disclose this communication to others. If
you think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please immediately e-mail the sender, then delete this
message and any "reply" response from your system. This electronic mail transmission is not intended (and may not be
construed or deemed for any purpose) to contain or be an electronic signature.



